Craig, Sondra

From: Brian Roraff <roraffbrian@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 8:24 AM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: ordinance number# Sec.32-191, file #22-0636

sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good morning, | am writing to express my voice regarding the ordinance before the city council of La Crosse tonight
regarding conversion therapy. | have very strong concerns about this governmental overreach and how it conflicts with
first amendment rights of freedom of speech, freedom of religion and the freedom of parents to raise their children with
their own beliefs as counseling is an extension of a parent's beliefs.

I would encourage the council men and women to vote accordingly.

Thank you.

Brian Roraff

roraffbrian@gmail.com




